
RESOLUTION 2021-22 

VACATING DRAINAGE EASEMENTS TO COMBINE LOTS IN  

THE COVE 

PID 120175800: Lot 7, Block 6, The Cove 

 and  

PID 120175900: Lot 8, Block 6, The Cove 

 
*************************************************************************************** 

 

 

WHEREAS, the Watab Township Board of Supervisors considered a request from Paul and Sara Molitor 

(owner) to vacate drainage easements between two lots: Lot 7, Block 6, The Cove and Lot 8, Block 

6, The Cove to create one lot. 

 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT HEREBY RESOLVED that the Board of Supervisors for Watab Township 

agree and approve to vacate the drainage easement down the center of the lots: Lot 7, Block 6, 

The Cove and Lot 8, Block 6, The Cove, thereby creating one lot approved at the October 12, 2021, 

Monthly Board Meeting.  

   

________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

APPROVED AND ADOPTED THIS 12th DAY OF OCTOBER, 2021: 

 

 

 

________________________      

Julie Johnson         

Watab Township Board Chairman     

 

as attested by: 

 

_____________________    

Kathy Sauer 

Watab Township Clerk 


